
 

  

 

 

 
Project Update—October 25, 2018 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Week of October 22 

This week, storm sewer work 
concluded on Knox Ave and grading 
began. A 32’x9’ box culvert was 
installed west of Knox Ave. 
American Blvd striping was also 
painted.  

The Knox/81st intersection closed 
Thursday, October 25, and will be 
closed for about two weeks. 

Week of October 29 

Next week, concrete curb and 
gutter will be installed on Knox Ave. 
A 6-foot storm sewer will also be 
constructed along 82nd Street. This 
will not affect traffic.   


